
NEWSLETTER 
A message from our Head of  Academy 
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Diary Dates 

Spring 2 Term 

March 

18th— Y2 visit Walsall Art Gallery 

19th— Y4 visit Darlaston Library 

19th & 20th—Y5 Parents evening 

                         -Y6 Parents evening 

25th— Nurs visit Hoo Zoo  

26th—Rec visit Hoo Zoo 

27th—Breakfast club Mothers Day  

28th— Inset day 

April 

2nd— Parliament visit  

4th— Y2 Easter assembly 

10th—Y5 visit Gurdwara 

            Easter bonnet parade  

11th—School closes for Easter  

Summer 1 Term 

28th—Back to school  

            School photographs 

May 

5th— May bank holiday  

20th—Saltmine  Production 

23rd—School closes  for half term 

Summer 2 Term 

June  

2nd— School starts For Summer 2 term 

16th –20th—Sports Week  

July  

10th—Weston Super-Mare Sea Side 

11th—Stay & Play Nur & Rec 

16th—Fantastic Finish 

18th—School closes for Summer Holidays 

This Term, we have had many exciting events that the children have really en-

joyed. From classroom projects to outdoor learning experiences, our aim is to 

inspire a curiosity for learning. Please refer to our Class Dojo, where you will see 

what your child has been learning about this term and regular updates with re-

gards to learning which has taken place. It has been a busy and rewarding term, 

and we are proud of the hard work and dedication that continues to shape the 

growth and success of our school. 

I would like to give a special mention to the Year 6 children who have been work-

ing extremely hard preparing for their SATs in May. The Year 6 team have worked 

hard to ensure all children can reach their potential. Unfortunately, we can only 

teach those children who are in school, we have has a few absences reported in 

Year 6 ( and across the school) for unauthorised reasons. 

Everyday at school is an opportunity for your child to grow, learn and build upon 

the skills they need for their future. When students are absent, even for seem-

ingly minor reasons, they miss valuable lessons, interactions with peers and key 

moments of learning. This can have a significant impact on their academic pro-

gress and emotional well-being. 

We understand that some times students may need to stay home due to illness 

or other legitimate reasons, but we strongly encourage families  to avoid unnec-

essary absences . Taking time off for trivial reasons can disrupt your child’s learn-

ing experience and missing to many days can lead to gaps in understanding and 

confidence. 

As parents, you play a vital role in supporting and encouraging consistent attend-

ance. Please help us by ensuring that your child comes to school every day, un-

less they are genuinely unwell. Your partnership in this is essential to your child’s 

success, and we deeply appreciate your efforts in making education a top        

priority. 

Last week we celebrated World Book Day which was a huge success. Photos of 

some of the classes will be featured in the local newspaper : Express and Star, on 

Monday 24th March 2025. It is always a proud moment when our achievements 

are recognised on a wider scale. 

We are now approaching the end of Winter, therefore, in line with our school 

uniform policy, from next week boots will no longer be permitted, and all chil-

dren will be expected to wear school shoes. Please refer to our school website 

should you need further clarity on our uniform. As I have mentioned in my previ-

ous news letter, wearing school uniform not only fosters a sense of pride and 

belonging, but it also promotes a focused and respectful learning environment. 

Thankyou for your cooperation in continuing to make our school great ! 

Warm regards, 

Mrs Khera 
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Year 6 Visit Six Peak Wildlife Park 

Year 6 had a brilliant time at Peak Park! They 
were able to enter the enclosures and pet 
some of the animals. A zookeeper spoke to 
the children about adaptation and the many 
challenges some animals are facing due to 
global warming and deforestation.  

Miss Rook 

Year 5 Visit Mount Pleasant Farm 

We learnt about seasonality and which time of 

year crops should be  harvested. We explored 

the farm, found out how milk is produced and 

how the animals are fed and kept. 

Miss Dysart  

World Book Day 

World Book day 2025 was another success. Our trip to 

waterstones went smoothly and we had a fantastic turn 

out of children and staff dressed up. What a wonderful 

day to celebrate reading together.   
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Early Years Chick Experience  

Nursery and Reception were privileged to be able to 

look after some chicken eggs, watch them hatch and 

then to look after them. This was such a lovely experi-

ence for all the children and staff, we were all very 

sad to say good bye but hopefully we can do this 

again in the future. 

Darlaston Library 

To further the children's reading exposure we 

have teamed up with Darlaston Library. They 

have been generous enough to donate hun-

dreds of books to our school.  

 

Miss Sims Fundraising 

Raffle tickets are on sale to help Miss Simms raise 

money towards her trip to Kenya, where she will 

be working on a conservation project that will 

help build a school and teach the children of 

Mombasa in Summer 2026. 

Tickets are on sale for £1 a strip, and the winner 

will be announced in assembly next week. 

Miss Sims 
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